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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC  20555-0001

Nine Mile Point Nuclear Station, Units 1 and 2
Renewed Facility Operating License Nos. DPR-63 and NPF-69
Docket Nos. 50-220 and 50-410

Subject: 2020 Summary of Regulatory Commitment Changes

There are no regulatory commitment changes requiring NRC notification in accordance with the 
guidance contained in NEI 99-04, “Guidelines for Managing NRC Commitment Changes,” 
Revision 0, for the period of October 1, 2019 to September 30, 2020. NEI 99-04 was approved 
by the NRC for licensee use via SECY-00-0045, “Acceptance of NEI 99-04, ‘Guidelines for 
Managing NRC Commitments,” and licensees were informed that NEI 99-04 was an acceptable 
process for control of regulatory commitments by the issuance of Regulatory Issue Summary 
(RIS) 2000-17, “Managing Regulatory Commitments made by Power Reactor Licensees to the 
NRC Staff,” on September 21, 2000.

This letter contains no NRC commitments.  Should you have any questions regarding the 
information in this submittal, please contact me at (315) 349-7012. 

Sincerely,

Brandon K. Shultz
Manager Site Regulatory Assurance, Nine Mile Point Nuclear Station
Exelon Generation Company, LLC

cc: NRC Regional Administrator, Region I
NRC Resident Inspector
NRR Project Manager
.
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bcc: P. M. Orphanos
T. A. Tierney
C. M. Adner
B. K. Shultz
Commitment Coordinator – KSA 3-E


